
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

S69-25 MINIMUM NUMBER OF UPPER DIVISION UNITS FOR 
BACHELOR'S DEGREE 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated May 9, 1969.
 

At its meeting of April 28, 1969, the Academic Council approved the following policy 

recommendation, presented by Chairman Gustafson of the Curriculum and Instruction 

Committee.
 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Robert D. Clark, May 13, 1969.
 

40 UNIT RULE 

S 69-25 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The Committee on Curriculum and Instruction recommends the approval of the recommendation of the 
Undergraduate Studies Committee to amend the present College policy on upper division units required 

for graduation to read as follows: 


"At least 40 of the total units required for graduation with the bachelor's degree must be upper division." 



